
 

 

 May 14, 2020  

 

 Dear Homeowners Association Board Members, 

 

During this unprecedented time in our history, organizational safety protocols and personal responsibility are 

absolutely paramount to maintaining the health and safety of our entire community.  Even as we welcome warmer 

weather here in Southern California, social distancing and remaining home as often as possible are essential.  As 

Governor Newsom and Mayor Garcetti loosen the Safer At Home protocols, many will be tempted to host parties, 

events, and even venture out in larger numbers.  I am reaching out to you because I need your help to actively work 

to curb these types of activities that may result in the spread of COVID-19 and get us back to normal sooner.   

 

That is why I am encouraging each HOA to do its part in helping our communities to remain safe.   Please remind 

your members to continue to observe the Stay-at-Home Order and to continue to practice social distancing 

precautions. Perhaps consider setting new parameters for your memberships that include new social distancing and 

gathering limitations during these challenging times.  Please continue to encourage your neighbors and community 

members to always wear a mask, especially when entering the close proximity of those outside their households. 

 

My staff and I are here to assist in any way possible. If you have questions, please contact your area Field Deputy or 

your local Field Office at either (323) 866-1828 (Westside) or (818) 971-3088 (Valley) to be connected with your 

Field Deputy.  Thank you for all you do for our communities. We are all in this together! 

 

 
Sincerely, 

  

PAUL KORETZ 

 Councilmember, 5th District 


